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Vol.  # 2014 - 11 
Date:  November 30, 2014 
Visit us at:www.3riversgoodsam.50webs.com 

 
The regular meeting of the Three Rivers Good Sam 
Chapter was held on November 15th, 2014 at The 
Creek Grill and Sports Bar, 2000 Phoenix Center 
Drive, Washington, Missouri hosted by Carolyn and 
Larry Brinkman.  
 
 

   
  President Brinkman called the meeting to order at 2:33 P.M. and led us in the Pledge Of 
Allegiance. 
 
  Members attending were: Basse, Brinkman, Burhorn, Charpiot, Ehrhard, Ford, Haynes, 
Hunter, Sheehan, Stanton, Stiern, Tschannen and Weeks. 
 
  Visitors were: Don Gassmann and Carol Weber; and Denny and Linda Francis. 
 
  President Carolyn Brinkman asked those present to acknowledge a November birthday or 
anniversary.  We sang Happy Birthday to honor Jim Ehrhard and Bob Burhorn. We 
congratulated Jack and Janette Tschannen on their anniversary. 
 
  Minutes of the October 2014 meeting were read and approved. 
 
  Treasure Renate Ehrhard reported the current balance in the Chapter’s account is $294.01. 
 
  Carolyn announced that Susan Sheehan volunteered and has been appointed 
Chapter Scrapbook Chairman. Please provide pictures and any other material that will assist 
her. 
 
CORRESPONDENCE: 
 
  Jim Stanton read the letter he received from Bill and Pat Frost. 
 
COMMITTEE REPORTS: 
 
  Wagonmaster Linda Hunter reported on the forthcoming luncheons. Details are provided 
below. 
 
 Secretary Irvin Charpiot reported that coupons totaling $4,144.30 were mailed to the U. S. 
Navy Base at Yukosuka, Japan November 13th. The total for the year to date is $26,113.68.  
Mailing cost was $12.35. 
 
  Jim Ehrhard expressed his appreciation for everyone's continued support of the Dogs For 
The Deaf, and "Keep the cans coming." 
 
NEW BUSINESS: 
 
  Fred and Janet Basse announced their withdrawal from active membership in the Chapter. 
 
  President Brinkman relayed to the Chapter, the resignation of Gary and Jeanne Brickson. 
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  Don Gassmann and Carol Weber have participated in three of our meetings and have expressed a wish to join 
the Chapter. Jim Stanton made a motion to approve their membership in the Chapter. The motion was seconded 
by Kevin Sheehan and was carried without dissent. Carolyn welcomed the new members. 
 
  Don Ford made a motion that the Chapter cover the cost of Name Badges for all new members.  Seconded by 
Jack Tschannen, the motion carried. 
 
  Bob Stiern volunteered that Stiern Engraving will donate the Name Tags until further notice. 
 
FOR THE GOOD OF THE CHAPTER: 
 
  Everyone has included Sandy Luzynski in their prayers. The death of Leo was a terrible shock. 
 
  Everyone thoroughly enjoyed the poem Carolyn wrote. We look forward to using the mosquito bracelets. Thanks 
to Larry and Carolyn Brinkman. 
 
  A motion to adjourn was made by Janet Basse and seconded by Phyllis Stanton. the motion carried and the 
meeting adjourned at 3:01 P.M. 
 
 
FUTURE MEETINGS     
 
 
December 20th @ 1:00 pm  
  A Saturday luncheon meeting hosted by Ron and Joanne Haynes at The Hibachi Grill, 1282 Old Orchard 
Center, Ballwin, MO 63021 (phone: 636-527-5488) Please notify Ron or Joanne, by December 13th if you plan 
to attend.  You can reach Ron at 636-575-0202 and Joanne at 636-575-1520. 
We will be seated in a room to the rear of restaurant. 
 
COST: $9.99 Buffet, 10% off for seniors (65 & over) 
 
DIRECTIONS:  Hwy 141 to Manchester (east) 1.1 mile on the right or I-270 to Manchester (west) exit 9, then 5.6 
 miles on the left (across from Menards). 
 
January 18th 2015 @ 1:00 pm  
  A Sunday luncheon meeting hosted by Dale and Linda Hunter at "The Bistro at the Square" 49 Jefferson 
Square, DeSoto, MO 63020 (phone: 636-337-0166). Please let Dale or Linda know, by January 1st, if you are 
planning to attend. Contact them at 636-337-7925 or mailto:bdhunter40@hotmail.com. 
 
CHOICES: Buffet or Order from menu. 
 
DIRECTIONS:  Hwy 21 South to DeSoto.   
  OR 
  Interstate 55 South to 61-67, Exit 61-67 at Hwy 110 (right to DeSoto) and proceed to Hwy 21 turn  
  left to restaurant.    On the left is Orschein and Imo’s plaza.. 
 
February 15th @ 1:00 pm  
  A Sunday luncheon meeting hosted by Kevin and Sue Sheehan at Rookies Bar and Grill, 3721 New Town Blvd., 
St. Charles, MO 63306 (phone: 636-724-3737).  Be sure to notify Kevin or Sue by February 1st, if you plan to 
attend.  Kevin at 314-265-3334, Sue at 314-566-0969 or mailto:ksheehan110@aol.com. 
 
COST: Ordering from the Menu. 
 
DIRECTIONS: From the South: I-270 north to MO-370; west to exit 5; north on New Town Blvd 0.2 mile to 
 Rookies on the left. (MO-141 and Earth City Expressway is an alternate route to MO-370 west.) 
 
 From the West:  I-70 east to MO-370; east to exit 5; north on New Town Blvd 0.3 mile to 
 Rookies on the left. 
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AND MEETINGS BEYOND:   
 
   

THE REMAINDER OF THE 2015 SCHEDULE OF ASST. WAGON MASTERS IS SHOWN BELOW. 
(Adjustments due to loss of active members are shown in red) 

THE 2016 SCHEDULE WILL BE PUBLISHED WHEN FINALIZED. 
 

Month Host Location  
  March Burhorn TBD 
  April Picraux TBD 
  May Charpiot TBD 
  June Ehrhard   
  July Stiern  
  August Ford  
  September Tschannen  
  October Luzynski  
  November Weeks  
  December Stanton  
   
 Please remember to notify Linda at: 636-337-7925 or at mailto:bdhunter40@hotmail.com when you have 
made your selection.  
 
 
 
 

 
 


